
 
10 June 2025 

 

 

 
‘…many members, but one body, as it is with Christ.’  1 Corinthians 12:12 

 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
Coats 
 
Please can we remind you that pupils should always have a waterproof coat with them in School (left on their peg).  
The weather is very changeable, and this ensures they are not caught out in a shower.  We are often walking 
between the JD and the Main School and continue to play outside at break times in light rain.  
 
‘Proud To Be Me Day’ - Wednesday 18 June 
 
On this day pupils should wear their full School uniform, but have the option to wear different jewellery, hair 
accessories or socks, if they wish to do so. 
 
Brain Buddies 
 
There will not be a Brain Buddies Session on Monday 16 June; however, we will have one on Monday 14 July instead. 
 
Relationships and Sex Education (RSE) 
 
RSE will be taking place the week commencing Monday 23 June for Years 5 and 6.  Our Year 5 and 6 girls will receive 
a lesson about menstruation from female staff while the boys are not present.  RSE will be given to Year 6 pupils 
only and will be taught by Mr Ludford; it will focus on changes that happen in our lives and our bodies, with a focus 
on hygiene and practicality.  Year 6 will also have a lesson on conception and birth, which will include footage of a 
baby being born.  Parents are welcome to come into School to see the resources that we will use, in which case, 
please email Mrs K Baker (baker.k@kings.peterborough.sch.uk) by Friday 13 June.  We will be able to view these 
resources on Monday 16 June between 2.10pm and the end of the day.  Parents have the right to remove their 
children from Sex Education within RSE.  If you have any concerns, please talk with Mr Ludford. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Mr D Ludford 
Head of Junior Department 
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